
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd October 2023 

 

Phonics Information Session 

 
We will be offering a Phonics information session for parents on the Wednesday 18th 
October from 2:45pm – 3:30pm. 

 

The aim of the session is to share with you how we teach Phonics at Montem as well 
as the knowledge and skills your child needs to successfully prepare for the Phonics 
Screening Test, which will be administered in June. You will be given information 
about: 
 

 the phonics screening test; 
 how it is scored; 
 how you as a parent can help to support your child in developing their Phonics 
skills further to ensure they have the best chance of passing the check.  

 

It is highly recommended that you attend this session and we trust that you will 
find this session both informative and beneficial in supporting your child. Please 
fill in the reply slip and return it to your child’s class teacher by Friday 13th October 
to secure your place.  
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 

Mrs Knox 

 

 

 

Montem Academy – Key Stage 1  

Phonics Workshop  

  

Child’s Name:   

  

I will be attending the Phonics information session on Wednesday 18th October at 

2:45pm – 3:30pm.                               

 

 

Signature:  __________________________ 


